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lmportant Dates in Cluh's History

The Club was conceived by ten individuals at a meet-
ing April 14th , L975 with the assistance of representatives
f rom Zone ll Advisory Council.

The birth took place at the Terrace Restaurant April
29th, L975 at 1.38 p.m.. Forty-eight persons were present.

An Executive was elected and sixty-two persons signed
up. At the next meeting the Club was christened "Bay-
shore Senior Citizens" Woodland Beach and District. It
was also agreed the Number One priority was a hall of our
own.

An offer to purchase the hall then known as the "Ship-
A-Hoy" was made on June 12th, 1975.

We found that Covernment grants were easier to apply
for than receive and the deadline on our offer was fast
approaching. On November 15th, L975, fourteen mem-
bers stepped into the breach and bought the building to
hold in trust until the Club was financially able to pur-

chase.

Outside renovations were started immediately by our
members with money raised by Club during the Summer.

Club meetings were first held in the Restaurant part of the Hall early in
1976. Renovations started on the inside of the Hall March the 10th,
r976.

With the assistance of a New Horizon Grant and money raised by the Club,
Labour was provided by oLrr members. A grant was receive from Wintario in
1977. The building was bought from the grottp of "Fourteen" in May, 1977.

A grant was received from Tiny Township in August, 1977.

The members have worked hard and are very proud of their three year
achievement and hope they will now be able to sit under the tree they planted
and enjoy it.


